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We honour our commitment to Te Tiriti o Waitangi in our work by using Te Reo Māori to describe children and young people throughout this 
document. However, we recognise that children and young people are referred to in many ways throughout Otago. In this document we use 
tamariki and rangatahi to refer to all children and young people of Otago.
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